
 

 

To: All AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

From: Carl Chapman 

Director, Provider Network Management 

Date: December 5, 2018 

Subject: Removal of Prior Authorization Requirement for Generic 17P 

 
 
Effective Monday, December 10, AmeriHealth Caritas DC (AmeriHealth) will no longer require prior 
authorization for the generic version of 17 alpha-hydroxyprogesterone caproate (also known as 17P).  
AmeriHealth expects practitioners to use their clinical judgment in deciding if 17P is an appropriate option for 
their patient(s).  Removal of the prior authorization requirement does not change the claim submission process.      
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our members.  If you have any questions 
about this communication, please contact AmeriHealth Caritas DC Provider Services Department at 202-408-
2237 or 888-656-2383 or your Provider Account Executive.  
 
 

 


